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Engineering Curriculum Committee

Minutes of Meeting #07






November 9, 2009

Present: Cipra, Andrisani, Fricker, Houze, Gray, Blendell, Imbrie, Irudayaraj, Irazoqui.  Recorder: Higgins

1. The meeting was called to order by Cipra at 12:35 pm in ARMS 3001.

2. A motion was made by Andrisani and seconded by Blendell to approve the agenda for meeting #07.  The agenda was approved with no dissenting votes.   

3.  A motion was made by Blendell and seconded by Houze to approve the minutes #06 of 11/2/09.  The minutes were approved with no dissenting votes and one abstention.  

4. Old Business
a. EFD 34-09 DEEE 55500 - Life Cycle Assessment:  Principles and Applications.    Imbrie contacted Steve Hoffman in DEEE.  They are looking for an alternate pathway rather than to withdraw the EFD.  Imbrie will discuss further. 
b. EFD 32-09 –ENE 13100 & 13200 Transforming Ideas to Innovation I & Transforming Ideas to Innovation II.   Imbrie will complete his visits to the departments by the end of November.     

5. EFD 12-09 CE 55400 Aquatic Chemistry in Environmental Engineering.  Fricker reported he did not make contact with the instructor for presentation of the course changes.  The document will be placed on the agenda for a future meeting when the instructor can be present.  
6. Review of EFD’s “In Originating School”.  A spreadsheet of all EFD documents with the status “In Originating School” was handed out to the committee.  Cipra asked each member to check the list for their School’s documents.  Find out what can be done to expedite the process.  There is a need to clean up these outstanding documents that are waiting on edits or other changes.  Discussion on how to handle small edits was held.  Higgins will email the EFD School contact, copying ECC representative, so both are aware of request.  The ECC representative will review the updated document making sure it is correct before returning it to Higgins for processing.  
7. Cipra reviewed the some of the questions raised at the recent EFD review session with the committee.  
1. When will the new undergraduate Form 40 showing “outcomes” be available? (It should be available sometime next spring.)
2. Why does ELT have to review all EFD’s? (The process requires this review which includes looking at resource allocation issues.)
3. In the EFD format, the use of “class” is confusing. (Changes will be made to clarify on this on the EFD template.  Class has meant the number of course credits allocated to lecture time.)
4. Why does the Graduate School take so long to process a document? (Suggestion was made to contact Mark Smith to discuss.)
5. Why doesn’t DEEE have their own ECC representative? (They are a division, not a School.) 
8. A motion to adjourn was made by Houze and seconded by Gray.  The meeting adjourned at 1:30 pm.
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